
Determining  a  Consumer’s
Modified  Adjusted  Gross
Income

The National Health Law Association has posted
online a complimentary white paper on rules
for determining a consumer’s Modified Adjusted
Gross Income (MAGI).

MAGI applies when determining eligibility for advance payments
of the premium tax credit (APTC) and cost-sharing reductions
(CSRs) for health coverage purchased through the Marketplace,
as well as eligibility for the Children’s Health Insurance
Program (CHIP) and Medicaid, NHLA says on its website.

This paper focuses on using MAGI to calculate a consumer’s
total household income. This paper was provided as part of the
navigator  and  assister  training  series  by  the  Center  for
Medicare  &  Medicaid  Services  Weekly  Marketplace  Webinar
trainings for assisters.

Download the white paper.
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